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DATE: 15 October 2018   
REF:    B83/18 

 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
FSME/DMSSA/LB  
11545 Rockville Pike  
Rockville, MD 20852  
 
ATTN: Ms. Shirley Xu (Mail Stop T-8 E24)  
 
 
SUBJECT: License: #31-23902-01E – Removal of Location for Distribution  

 
 
Dear Ms. Xu,  
 
Please be advised that as of 15 October 2018, we have ceased all operations at our 107 Allen 
Boulevard, Farmingdale, NY 11735 warehouse and have consolidated all distribution activities 
at our Pennsylvania location. Therefore, we request that the Farmingdale address be removed 
from our license.  
 
We have asked the NY State Department of Health to terminate our exisiting Possession 
License (C2989) effective immediately.  
 
Thank you for your expeditious attention to this matter.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brad Fisher 
President 
 
 
CC: Reuven Klein, Klein & Hill 


